Pre~-K Class

Parent Newsletter 9 February 2021

“Children obey your parents. Honor your father and mother,
which is the first commandment with promise.” Ephesians 6:1-2

Dear Families,

February is the month of love. We will be learning more about God’s love and
family love, and we will discuss how to show love to our neighbors and strangers. To
begin to understand and demonstrate how to care for others, the children will have the

opportunity give through the coin drive with all proceeds going to Project Love and Care.

A friendly reminder to continue wearing your masks to school. Please have an
extra child sized mask at school in case your child needs to change theirs. Thanks for
your cooperation!

Gratefully,

Teachers Jill, Jenna & Diana

FEBRUARY THEMES |
Feb 1-5 Dinosaurs / Reptiles
Feb 8- 12 Valentine’s Day / Chinese New Year
Feb 16 - 19 President’s Day / 100th Day
Feb 22 - 26 Amphibians

Valentine’s Day Celebration

February 12

Students are welcome to bring Valentine

cards (12) for the party. Do not address

the cards to friends, please simply write

who the card is FROM.

» TO:

¥ FROM: Your Child’s Name

(please leave blank)

Annual Orphanage Fundraiser

We are raising funds for the orphanage in
Nagaland. A jar will be in each classroom

and we will be talking to the children
about caring for the poor as Christ
taught us to.

O

Monday, February 15th ~ No School
Treechouse will be closed

for President’s Day.

Summer Session 2021

If you wish to participate in our sum-
mer program and have not yet signed
up, please do so right away.

As of February 1, the summer session is
open to the general public.




